

## Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Wednesday 19th April 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

## **Year 3 and 4 Filming Consent Request**

A message from Mother Robyn:

On May 4<sup>th</sup> I will be visiting Masarykova Primary School (Masarykova Zaklandi Škola <a href="https://masarykovazs.cz/">https://masarykovazs.cz/</a>) in the Czech Republic, on the invitation of their school's English teacher to spend time with Czech children who are learning to speak English.

I would like to record a brief video message for the children of Masarykova School with a greeting from the pupils of Bishop Aldhelm's, to be played in the classroom for the Czech children when I go to visit.

If you <u>do not</u> consent to your child being filmed for the purposes of a short video greeting please can you let the school office or class teacher know by next Thursday (27<sup>th</sup> April) and we will ensure that your child is not included in the video.

If we do not hear from you, we will assume that you are happy for your child to be filmed.

Thank you for your support

Mother Robyn Golden-Hann
Assistant Curate, St Aldhelm's Church
Co. Chair of Governors









